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SB 243 is blatantly unconstitutional! Just because Oregon's bill of rights doesn't 

include the verbiage "shall not be infringed" doesn't mean that the 2nd ammendment 

doesn't exist. None of the added pages in the addendum actually works towards 

solving gun violence but is rather blatantly trying to make criminals out of good 

people who have done nothing wrong just by exercising their right to bear arms. Not 

to mention that excluding youth from access to guns means gun safety can't be 

appropriately taught when it's most important. These last minute underhanded tactics 

to get bills passed with extra restrictions needs to stop. Don't forget that the 

government works for the people & the people have every right to full transparency. 


